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March 13, 2012

The Honorable Kent Conrad

Chairman

United States Senate Committee on the Budget
624 Dirksen Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Chairman Conrad:

We appreciate your stated commitment to mark up a fiscal year 2013 budget
resolution in the Budget Committee. We hope this will not be the third consecutive year
that the Senate’s Democrat majority fails to offer a budget plan for examination by the
American people.

As you know, the Congressional Budget Act of 1974 requires the Senate and House
Committees on the Budget to report a budget resolution out of committee on April 1, and
to pass one in both chambers by April 15. Given our titanic federal debt—which weakens
the economy today and threatens it with a devastating crisis tomorrow —we urge you to
schedule a public mark-up before the statutory deadline.

Changing our debt trajectory will require the full and vigorous participation of all
members of the Budget Committee, and the Senate at large. The necessary first step in that

process is for us to begin a public mark-up as soon as possible.

Very truly yours,
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